
CONSTRUCTION NOTICE
Crossing and Transit Improvements Coming to 
23rd Ave E/24th Ave E beginning October 11!

OCTOBER 2021

WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION
• Restricted access to some buildings on the east side of 

23rd Ave E during the sidewalk closure (see map below)
- Access via the alley will be maintained at all 

times. Access via 23rd Ave E will be limited to 
emergency use only. 

• Temporary relocation of the northbound bus stop at E 
John St (see map below)

• Temporary lane closures
• Noise, dust, and vibrations from demolition activities
• Typical weekday hours of 7 AM – 5 PM, Monday 

through Friday
• Occasional nighttime and weekend work
• Weekend work the weekends of October 23 and 30 

with hours from 7 AM – 5 PM

This project is funded by the 9-year Levy to 
Move Seattle, approved by voters in 2015. 
Learn more about the levy at  
www.seattle.gov/LevytoMoveSeattle.

TEMPORARY SIDEWALK CLOSURE AND BUS STOP 
RELOCATION
Starting as soon as the week of October 11, we will 
temporarily close the sidewalk on the east side of 23rd 
Ave E, from E John St to just north of the northbound 
bus stop located about mid-block.

During this closure we will be reconstructing the 
sidewalk and making transit stop improvements. We 
expect the closure to last for approximately 2 weeks.

UPCOMING WEEKEND WORK
Beginning the weekend of October 23, crews will 
begin installing utilities and restoring the street in 
the intersection at 23rd Ave E and E John St. You can 
expect crews working the weekends of October 23 and 
30 from 7 AM – 5 PM.

If you would like to receive updates on construction or 
the 23rd Ave E Vision Zero Project, please sign up for 
email updates on our webpage:  
www.seattle.gov/visionzero/projects/23rd-ave-e

PROJECT BENEFITS
We’re enhancing safety and mobility on 23rd Ave E/ 
24th Ave E between E Madison St and E Roanoke St 
as part of our Vision Zero efforts to reach zero traffic 
deaths and serious injuries by 2030. 

CONTACT US
Have questions about construction? Here’s how to get in 
touch with us:  

• Email: 23rdAveCorridor3@seattle.gov
• Leave a voicemail: (206) 900-8717. A project 

representative will return your call. 
• Project Webpage:  

www.seattle.gov/visionzero/projects/23rd-ave-e 

Thank you for your patience during this work!

For translation and interpretation, please call 206-900-8717.

如果您需要把下列資訊翻譯成中文，請致電 206-900-8717.

Si usted necesita esta información traducida al español por favor 
llame al 206-900-8717.

Nếu quý vị cần thông tin này chuyển ngữ sang tiếng Việt, xin gọi số  
206-900-8717.

Kung kailangan ninyong isalin sa Tagalog ang impormasyong ito, 
paki-tawag lang sa 206-900-8717.
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